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Our Motto: Desire to do well 
 

Welcome Back to Term 4. 
We hope you have enjoyed the holidays and are excited 

for the wonderful things happening this term. 
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DESIRE TO  

  

CALENDAR 
WEEK 1  

Mon 4th Oct Public Holiday 
Tues 5th Oct Term 4 begins 

WEEK 2  
Tuesday 17th August ITAV Library 
  
Dates to Remember  

 Swimming Program  

  

Term 4  Week 1-2 2021 

Welcome Back 

Swimming 

COVID restrictions are still in place. 

It is important to note that if your child is 
unwell, please keep them home. 

Unfortunately, parents are unable to be on the 
school grounds unless essential – you will 
need to wear a mask and sign in using the QR 
code at the front office. Pick up and drop off of 
your child/children will need to be done at the 
school gates. 

We will continue to keep you updated when 
information comes to hand. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-
for-families/schools-outside-of-greater-

sydney1 

Thankyou for following the new procedures 
and for your understanding. 

 

This term we have our school swimming 
program. This program runs for 5 days leaving 
the school at 9.50am and returning to school 
at 2.50pm. 

We are waiting for dates to be confirmed and a 
note will be sent home shortly outlining the 
details. 

 

  

 

COVID 19 Restrictions 

This term we welcome back Mrs Rogan to 
Barmedman Public School. Mrs Rogan has 
been spending time with her beautiful son, 
Harry, who stole their hearts in February.  

 

Sun Safety 

With the weather warming up I would like to 
remind parents and students about the 
importance of sun safety. 

Students are required to wear a sun safe 
hat. Sunscreen is available for student use 
at school. 

DESIRE TO DO WELL 

Thankyou!! 

I would like to take this opportunity to say a 
very big thankyou to Mrs Haisell who has 
done an incredible job whilst I have been on 
Maternity leave. Mrs Haisell should be very 
proud of her efforts. The School looks 
absolutely amazing, students and staff have 
been very happy and I am absolutely blown 
away at what wonderful achievements she 
has accomplished whilst in her position. I 
really look forward to working with Mrs 
Haisell in Term 4.  
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